
 

 

 

 

           Notice 

The Lebanon Township Board of Adjustment will hold a Special 

Meeting on Wednesday November 30, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the  

Main Meeting Room in the Municipal Bldg at 530 West Hill Road. 

The purpose of this meeting is to hold a Public Hearing for a  

Variance to build on a private road and with Bulk Variances.  The 

Applicant is Wayne Ingram Block #51 Lot #14.05 in the R1 ½ zone 

on Heather Hill Road.  The application is on file in the office of the 

Board Secretary.  Hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

   Gail Glashoff, Board Secretary 

 

 


